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14th November 2012

NAECI 2013 WAGE REVIEW

The Parties met on Wednesday 14th November for further discussions in an attempt
to reach an agreement on the outstanding issues relating to the NAECI 2013 Wage
Review.

The outcome of the discussions will be reported to the National Shop Stewards
Forum on Friday 16th November 2012.


